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To My Holy Trinity Family:

	 This Thursday November 11th we celebrate Veteran’s 
Day. I applaud and thank all of the Veteran’s for their service to 
our country. May God Bless you abundantly for the good that 
you do.
	 Our office will be closed on Thursday November 11th. 
We will only have one mass at 8:00am. The Church and 
parking lot will be locked for the day after the 8:00am mass. 
We will reopen on Friday November 12th with our normal 
office hours.
	 Thanksgiving Day is right around the corner. This year it 
falls on Thursday November 25th. We will have two masses to 
celebrate this special day. We will have a mass the night before 
at 6:30pm on Wednesday November 24th. We will have one 
mass on Thanksgiving Day November 25th at 8:00am. At that 
mass all are invited to bring any food or beverage items that 
they will use at their Family Thanksgiving Meal. We have so 
much to be grateful for, I hope to see you there.
	 Our Advent Sock Drive will be returning this year. It 
will be led by our High School Confirmation Program this 
year. We will be collecting socks the weekend of December 5th 
and December 12th. The socks needed the most are for adult 
males. Thank You for helping those most in need.
	 We will not be doing a toy drive this year. We partner 
with the Cathedral and they will be taking gift cards only. 
Perhaps it will be back to “normal” next year. Little by little as 
life returns to normal.
	 Next Weekend a wonderful group by the name of 
Retrovaille will be with us. They are a wonderful Catholic 
Organization that helps married couples who are going through 
difficulties in their marriage. They will be speaking briefly 
during the announcements. 
	 Next Sunday November 14th at the noon is the Family 
Mass with Religious Education. It will be great having them 
with us. 
Fr. Ricardo Viveros



THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	    		                        NOVEMBER 7, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Thirty First Sunday in 
Ordinary time was $11,501.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY MONDAY BIBLE STUDY
Please join us for a ten week online Bible study and 
journey through Scripture and Church Teaching 
and renew your love for the Eucharist. Each session 
will include a video and time for prayer and group 
sharing. All are invited Mondays, September 
13th  to November 22nd, 7:00pm until 8:30pm 
(Zoom). To sign up and for more information email, 
holytrinityjmj@outllok.com 

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

Saint Joseph - Light of Patriarchs
In Joseph, the apparent tension between the active
and the contemplative life finds an ideal harmony
that is only possible for those who possess the
perfection of charity.
St. John Paul II
Perfection of Charity! Well that’s a hard one,
when we try to accomplish it on our own. Charity,
a supernatural grace we only receive from God, it
is poured out in Jesus’ blood at the Consecration
during Mass. Pope John Paul II is telling us we
can go to St. Joseph to help us understand and
perfect this grace we are receiving at Mass. If you
were asking for a reason to “Go to Joseph”, there
it is.

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St.
Joseph – join us in praying the Rosary on the
first Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm
Mass. Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to
learn more.
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